
I am shocked at how the brokerage industry is able to mark-up their bonds in an amount that is 
undisclosed to their clients. It is a travesty, and a does a disservice to unsuspecting small 
investors, all for the benefit of unscrupulous brokers. 
 
I  support increasing or eliminating caps on bond trades reported to TRACE. This would increase 
transparency and reduce costs to investors. 
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